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Comments: 

I am in favor of this project; however, I do have some concerns regarding the affect of grading on the wetlands

further down the slope. I'm also concerned about the setting on the wetlands. As long as those particular issues

are addressed in the wetlands are not going to be impacted then I say that we move forward with this project.

However, if the wetlands are going to be impacted diverted or dried out as a result of the grading or thinning, or

worse, yet washed out and directly impact the environment down slope from those wetlands, then I think we need

to rethink about the grading and the setting and how we can can move forward with this project without directly

impacting the wetlands wetlands within the forest environment provide a key resource, especially in dry Colorado

that need to be protected 


